Republic of the Philippines
Department of Environment and Natural Resources

PENRO MARINDUQUE

Capitol Compound, Barangay Bangbangalon, Boac, Marinduque
Tel. Nos.: (042) 332-1490/ (042) 332-0727/ (042) 332-1913
Website: https://penromarinduque.gov.ph
Email: penromarinduque@denr.gov.ph

April 27, 2021

MEMORANDUM
FOR : The Regional Executive Director
DENR MIMAROPA Region
ATTN : Assistant Regional Director for Technical Services
FROM : The OIC-PENR Office
DENR PENRO Marinduque
SUBJECT : REQUEST FOR A SHAPEFILE AND CERTIFIED COPY JPEG

FILE OF ALL APPROVED LC MAP ISSUED FOR THE
PROVINCE OF MARINDUQE

This Office encounter problems in the issuance of Certificate of Land Classification
status due to several approved LC Maps of the Province which leads to confusion because of the
reversion of some timberland block to alienable and disposable land and vice-versa.

In view of the foregoing, in order to reconcile and update our data on the proclaimed
Timberland/Forest Land in the Province, attached is our memo to NAMRIA requesting for a

shapefile and certified copy of LC Maps issued for Marinduque.

For your information and further instructions. \

IMELDA IAZ




Republic of the Philippines
Department of Environment and Natural Resources
PENRO MARINDUQUE
Capitol Compound, Barangay Bangbangalon, Boac, Marinduque
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Email: penromarinduque@denr.gov.ph

April 27,2021

MEMORANDUM

FOR : The Administrator
National Mapping and Resource Information Authority
ATTENTION : Land Classification Department

THRU - The Regional Executive Director
MIMAROPA Region

FROM > The OIC-PENR Office
DENR PENRO Marinduque

SUBJECT REQUEST FOR A SHAPEFILE AND CERTIFIED COPY JPEG
FILE OF ALL APPROVED LC MAP ISSUED FOR THE
PROVINCE OF MARINDUQE

Please be informed that our Office encounters problems in the issuance of Certification
on the Land Classification status in the jurisdiction of DENR PENRO Marinduque, due to
several approved LC Maps in the province which leads to confusion because of the reversion of
some timberland block to alienable and disposable land and vise-versa.

To reconcile and update our data of the proclaimed Timberland/Forest Land in the
Province, we are requesting for a shapefile and certified copy jpeg file of all approved LC Map

issued for the Province of Marinduque in order to determine an accurate location of all
Timberland Block.

Further, we want to request for technical assistance or guidance as to the appropriate and
legally accepted process of conversion of maps used by NAMRIA.

For your consideration and approval.

IMELDA IAZ




